
 
 
 
 
 September    9,   2019  
 
 
Dear   Parents   and   Guardians,  
 
Welcome  to  a  new  school  year  at  WCS!  Please  join  us  for  Open  House,  Tuesday,  September  17.  The                   
format   for   this   year   is   as   follows:  
 
6:00   p.m.   to   7:00   p.m.   -   Grades   PreK-12   Presentations:  
 

● PreK-6:  
○ A  brief  presentation  will  occur  in  each  PreK-6  classroom  including  what  is             

different  or  new  for  students  and  parents  and  how  these changes  will  be  addressed              
and  communicated  throughout  the  year.   In  addition,  this  will  be  a  time  for  parents               
to   visit   their   children’s   classrooms.  

 
● Grades   7-12:  

○ A  brief  presentation  will  occur  in  each  7-12  classroom  focusing  on  course             
expectations   and   school/parent   collaboration   for   success.  
 

6:00   p.m.   to   7:00   p.m.   -   Special   Area   Teachers:  
 

● Feel  free  to  stop  by  the  Gym,  Music,  Art,  Band,  Spanish,  Business,  STEM,  Special               
Education,  and/or  RTI  classrooms!  Those  teachers  will  be  available  to  chat  with  you  or               
answer   any   questions   that   you   may   have.  

 
6:30-6:45   p.m.   -   PreK-12   Title   I/RTI   Presentation:  
 

● A  brief  presentation  will  occur  in  Room  205  to  discuss  the  requirements  and  use  of  Title  I                  
funding   for   the   2019-2020   school   year.  

 
We   look   forward   to   seeing   you!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tim   Gonzales  
Superintendent  


